Morrison Center Volunteers

Executive Board 2017-2018

President Pat Fletcher

Vice President Elaine McAfee

Past President Deb Lilya

Secretary Erica Nielsen

Treasurer Mike Cannon

Asst. Treasurer Kathy Henkel

Committee Chairs 2017-2018

Gift Shop Lisa Letner

Hearing Assist Sandra Burgess

Historian/Photographer/Publicity Donna Nielsen

Hospitality Cathie Olson

Membership Felicity Arnold

Directory Patrick Arnold

Newsletter Bobby Ratchford

Receptions Kathy Mercer & Susan Nims

Refreshments Marva Booth & Sandy Staudinger

Ushers Sue Payne & MaryLou Ragan

Volunteer Treats Leslie Flynn